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EGHS Co-Ed Competitive CheerEGHS Co-Ed Competitive Cheer
Performs at  State CompetitionPerforms at  State Competition

Elk Grove High School:
847-718-4400      http://eghs.d214.org

Attendance  (Need Student ID #)
 Last Name A-L:     847-718-4401 or 4402
 Last Name M-Z:    847-718-4403 or 4404

Anonymous Tip Line:   847-718-4551
Sports Information:  847-718-4420
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CONGRATULATIONS 

STUDENTS OF  
2ND QUARTER

Victor Trifonov

Nominated For:
Human Geography

Nominated By:
Julio Fernandez-Ibarra

Matthew Angeles

Nominated For:
Chemistry

Nominated By:
Annmarie Buabeng

Leann Shaya

Nominated For:
AP U.S. History

Nominated By:
Melinda Perkins

Klaudia Kubik

Nominated For:
Honors College 

Accounting

Nominated By:
Scott Plaza

Valeria Pesantes

Nominated For:
Biology & Human Geography

Nominated By:
Katherine Griffis &
Kristen Gierman

Julia Naumowicz

Nominated For:
Art

Nominated By:
Cindy Pacyk

Rubi Rubio

Nominated For:
Spanish

Nominated By:
Dean Burrier Sanchis

Yandel Frutis

Nominated For:
Human Geography

Nominated By:
Kristen Gierman

Elijah Cordero

Nominated For:
Written & Oral
Communication

Nominated By:
Dinazia Yarger
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Skylar Manske

Nominated For:
Preschool Volunteer

Nominated By:
Susan Thoms

Tamerlan Usubakunov

Nominated For:
Student Services

Nominated By:
Julie Schroeder &

Esther Lopez

Hannah Valdez

Nominated For:
Preschool Volunteer

Nominated By:
Susan Thoms

Dakota Lorang

Nominated For:
Preschool Volunteer

Nominated By:
Susan Thoms

Colin Podgorski

Nominated For:
American Law

Nominated By:
Stephanie Byrne

CONGRATULATIONS 

STUDENTS OF  
2ND QUARTER

Iliana Ramirez

Nominated For:
Preschool Volunteer

Nominated By:
Susan Thoms

Maitri Patel

Nominated For:
U.S. History

Nominated By:
Melinda Perkins

Izen Wong

Nominated For:
Honors Geometry

Nominated By:
David Johnson

Ernesto Ceja

Nominated For:
Geometry in 
Construction

Nominated By:
Sara Zielinski

Anthony Reyes

Nominated For:
World History

Nominated By:
Jason Spjuth
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CONGRATULATIONS	TO	THE	ELK	GROVE	HIGH	SCHOOL	 
NATIONAL	HONOR	SOCIETY	MEMBERS 

 
 

 
 
 

	
	
	
	
	

	
	

~	2022/23	INDUCTEES	~	
 

Filip	Acewicz	
Adrian	Akasala	
Jimena	Angel	
Dinah	Anta	
Kalie	Art	
Fatima	Avila	
Wiktoria	Bardzik	
Keyana	Bates	
Keane	Aaron	Bayani	
Julia	Bergner	
Christian	Bivian	
Izabella	Brancato	
Brooke	Braude	
Declan	Cady	
Daniela	Caldera	
Marcela	Campillo	
Abby	Carlson	
Charles	Carlson	
Cathryn	Carpenter	
Liliana	Carteno	
Danielle	Chionis	
Emi	Cholakova	
Aleyia	Cisneros	
Edward	Cordova-Yanez	
Joseph	Coveliers	
Samantha	Detloff	
Sofia	Di	Novo	
Alexa	Di	Novo	

Maya	Dobaj	
Jason	Drucker	
Ellamarie	Duckmann	
Nicholas	Eizenga	
Youssef	El	Yakine	
Aidai	Esenzhanova	
Andrew	Fisher	
Drew	Fries	
Gabriela	Galan	
Gabriela	Gast	
Reese	Gbur	
Timothy	George	
Kristina	Georgieva	
Patrycja	Goloszewski	
Nuvia	Gonzalez-Lara	
Nathaniel	Govert	
Dominik	Guzik	
Alifa	Hossain	
Amir	Hussein	
Julia	Jacorzynska	
Monica	Johnston	
Amanda	Jovic	
Brooke	Jurczyk	
Vitoria	Karaivanova	
Morgan	Keenley	
Kaitlyn	Kerrigan	
Adam	Kingery	
Jenna	Kolcz	

Nina	Kopczewski	
Ashley	Lehning	
Dakota	Lorang	
Maggie	Maher	
Huda	Malik	
Dimitar	Manoilov	
Stephanie	Marin	
Margaret	Martin	
Maritza	Martinez	Segura	
Gianna	Mauro	
Savannah	May	
Emily	Mazur	
Cameron	McCorry	
Nina	Mendez	
Nicole	Nowak	
Carolina	Para	
Vedant	Patel	
Daksh	Patel	
Devi	Patel	
Dhruv	Patel	
Dhyaan	Patel	
Krish	Patel	
Rishi	Patel	
Yash	Patel	
Palak	Patel	
Kimberly	Perez	
Adriana	Petrenko	
Marcelo	Pons	Jurado	

Tanya	Rivera	
Emeli	Rodriguez-Lopez	
Bryan	Samayoa	
David	Sanchez	
Lucia	Santore	
Nejla	Sefic	
Natalie	Annabella	Sevilla	
Leann	Shaya	
Luca	Sobue	
Gia	Soto	
Amanda	Stovicek	
Victoria	Szaraniec	
Monica	Szypula	
Brooke	Tanner	
Leanne	Thoppil	
Sailor	Tidaback	
Ariana	Trausch	
Sebastian	Vega	
Adrienne	Vergara	
Daniel	Villanueva	
Lannalyn	Visperas	
Kayce	Wadas	
Devin	Wildi	
Leah	Wojtowicz	
Angelina	Wong	
Julia	Zurek	
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~	2021/22	INDUCTEES	~

Mahum	Adeel	
Sania	Ahmed	
Felicia	Akinde	
Nerelyn	Alvarado	
Sallaria	Ansong	
Etana	Audisho	
Amanda	Briggs	
Brooke	Burns	
Anthony	Cardia	
Jacob	Casterton	
Nicole	Cetnar	
Melissa	Cobb	
Caera	Crimmins	
Lena	Daniel	
Andrew	Elleson	
Kate	Flores	Baltazar	
Kamila	Foszcz	
Dayana	Garay	
Liliana	Garcia	
Kevin	Garcia	
Bethsabe	Garcia	Rojas	
Vince	George	

Paige	Gibson	
Olivia	Kawula	
Katrina	Kellett	
Amanda	Koszewski	
Natalia	Koziarski	
Julia	Kucharewicz	
Maya	Kwiecien	
Karylle	Lausa	
Sabina	Lehnert	
Mindy	Lopez	Garcia	
Thomas	Luptak	
Megan	Malartsik	
Ivan	Martinez	
Kateri	Martinez	
Amelia	Marzan	
Jovanna	Mathai	
Dylan	McCorry	
Christopher	McDavid	
Cecilia	Nevarez	
Hannah	Nguyen	
Justin	Novoselsky	
Jay	Patel	

Karolina	Pater	
Alan	Perez	
Frida	Perez	De	La	Cruz	
Samuel	Redding	
Madeline	Reid	
Kylie	Ringler	
Samantha	Rowan	
Natalie	Schrager	
James	Sehata	
Piotr	Slezak	
Mia	Stevanovic	
Alexander	Thanopoulos	
Nicholas	Thanopoulos	
Ryan	Trost	
Tamerlan	Usubakunov	
Lizzy	Vega	
James	Patrick	Waters	
Jacob	Weiner	
Margherita	Weiner	
Elizabeth	Wirtz	
Yolotzy	Yanez	
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“Success favors the prepared mind”
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ILLINOIS SCHOOL REPORT CARD
The Illinois State Board of Education annually releases a report card that 

shows how each school, district, and the state is performing on a
wide range of educational goals.  The 2020-21 report may be found at: 

https://www.illinoisreportcard.com

PLEASE CLICK ON THE LINK BELOW TO GO 
DIRECTLY TO THE EGHS LINK

https://www.illinoisreportcard.com/School.
aspx?schoolid=050162140170002

https://www.illinoisreportcard.com
https://www.illinoisreportcard.com/School.aspx?schoolId 
https://www.illinoisreportcard.com/School.aspx?schoolid=050162140170002
https://www.illinoisreportcard.com/School.aspx?schoolid=050162140170002
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Meningitis	Vaccine	Requirements:		
Just	 a	 reminder	 that	 all	 students	 16	 years	 of	 age	 and	 older	 will	 be	 required	 to	 receive	 a	
meningitis	 vaccine	 prior	 to	 entering	 12th	 grade.	 Our	 district	 practices	 first	 day	 exclusion.	 If	
students	do	not	provide	proof	of	having	received	a	meningitis	vaccine	by	the	first	day	of	school	
as	 they	 enter	 12th	 grade,	 they	 will	 be	 excluded	 from	 starting	 school	 until	 we	 receive	 this	
documentation.	 Students	who	 have	 a	medical	 or	 other	 reason	 for	 not	 receiving	 the	 vaccine	
must	provide	documentation	to	the	health	office	indicating	the	exception.		
	
Ronald	McDonald	Medical	Van:	

Students	 who	 are	 on	 Medicaid	 insurance	 or	 have	 no	 insurance	
coverage	are	eligible	to	participate	in	our	Ronald	McDonald	Medical	
Van	 Service.	 They	 provide	 sports	 physicals,	 school	 physicals	 and	
immunizations.	Please	contact	the	Health	Office	at	school	to	advise	
if	 you	 would	 like	 to	 participate	 or	 if	 you	 would	 like	 to	 receive	
further	information.	We	highly	encourage	students	going	into	12th	
grade	next	school	year	who	meet	the	requirements	for	participation	
in	 this	 service	 to	 contact	 the	 School	 Nurse.	 There	will	 be	 at	 least	

four	days	throughout	the	current	school	year	that	we	will	be	hosting	the	Ronald	McDonald	Medical	Van	so	there	
will	be	multiple	opportunities	to	participate.			
	
	
Chronic	Health	Conditions:	
School	 achievement	 is	 dependent	 upon	 effectively	 meeting	 the	 health	
needs	of	each	student.	If	your	student	has	a	chronic	health	condition	such	
as	asthma,	severe	allergies,	diabetes,	or	a	seizure	disorder,	 it	 is	 important	
for	the	school,	medical	provider,	and	family	to	work	together	to	provide	the	
best	educational	experience	possible.		
	
In	an	effort	to	provide	your	student	the	opportunity	for	a	successful	school	
year,	 several	 healthcare	 plans	 are	 available	 on	 the	 District	 214	 Health	
Services	 webpage:	 https://www.d214.org/Page/691.	 The	 care	 plans	 are	
designed	to	help	the	school	nurse	collaborate	with	your	student’s	medical	
provider	and	family	to	ensure	that	their	healthcare	needs	are	met.	
	
You	can	print	the	care	plan	from	the	link	listed	above	or	go	to	the	District	214	website	and	go	to	the	Health	Services	
tab.	We	ask	that	you	do	this	prior	to	the	start	of	each	school	year,	as	each	school	year	we	will	need	another	care	
plan	turned	into	the	health	office	at	school.		

	
If	your	student	requires	daily	medication,	an	epinephrine	injector,	or	an	inhaler	during	the	school	year,	these	forms	
are	 also	 available	 on	 the	 District	 214	 website	 on	 the	 Health	 Services	 page	 or	 click	 on	 the	 link	 provided	 here:	
https://www.d214.org/cms/lib/IL50000680/Centricity/Domain/445/SCHOOL_MEDICATION_AUTHORIZATION_FOR
M.pdf.			
	
Please	complete	the	forms	with	your	student’s	medical	provider	and	return	to	the	Health	Office	at	your	student’s	
school	along	with	the	medication.	The	medication	must	be	in	its	original	container	or	packaging	or	alternatively	it	
must	be	in	an	appropriately	labeled	container	from	a	pharmacy.	
	
The	school	nurse	is	available	to	meet	with	you	and	your	student	to	discuss	the	care	plan	or	any	concerns	you	may	
have	 regarding	 your	 student’s	 health	 needs	 at	 school.	 	 If	 you	would	 like	 to	 schedule	 a	meeting,	 please	 contact	
Morgan	 Vogel	 R.N.,	 Elk	 Grove	 High	 School	 Nurse,	 with	 any	 questions	 or	 concerns	 at	 847-718-4473	 or	
morgan.vogel@d214.org	
	
	

From the School Nurse......Morgan Vogel
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Flu/Cold	Information:	
Influenza	 (the	 flu)	 is	 a	 serious	 illness.	 Symptoms	 can	 include	 sore	 throat,	
headache,	 fever,	 cough,	 nasal	 congestion/sneezing,	 fatigue,	 muscle/body	 aches	
and	weakness.	 Children	may	 also	 feel	 nauseated,	 vomit	 or	 have	 diarrhea.	 Cold	
symptoms	 are	 very	 similar	 to	 flu	 symptoms,	 however	 the	primary	 difference	
between	a	cold	and	the	flu	is	that	the	flu	comes	on	very	suddenly	whereas	
with	a	cold	your	symptoms	often	come	on	gradually.	If	you	suspect	that	either	
you	 or	 a	 loved	 one	has	 the	 flu,	 it	 is	 important	 to	 seek	 a	medical	 evaluation	 for	
proper	diagnosis	and	treatment.		
	

Transmission:	The	flu	and	cold	are	both	caused	by	viruses,	and	both	are	typically	
spread	via	droplet	 transmission.	This	means	 that	when	people	 that	are	 infected	
with	 the	 flu	 or	 cold	 virus	 and	 they	 are	 coughing	 and	 sneezing,	 they	 release	
droplets	 into	 the	air	 that	 can	be	 inhaled	by	other	people	who	can	 then	become	
infected.	When	 someone	 coughs	or	 sneezes,	 the	droplets	 that	 they	expel	 into	 the	 air	 can	 travel	up	 to	20	 feet	 at	
speeds	of	25-50	miles	per	hour.		These	droplets	can	also	stay	suspended	in	the	air	for	hours.			
	
You	 can	 also	 get	 the	 flu	 from	 contaminated	 surfaces	 (for	 example	 -	 doorknobs,	 faucets,	 telephones).	When	 you	
touch	 a	 contaminated	 surface	 and	 then	 touch	 your	 face,	 this	 allows	 the	 virus	 to	 enter	 your	 nose	 or	mouth	 and	
transmit	itself.		Keep	in	mind	that	viruses	can	live	on	surfaces	for	up	to	24	hours.		
	

Treatment	 for	 the	 flu	 includes	 increasing	 water	 intake,	 potential	 antiviral	 medication	 (if	 diagnosed	 within	 48	
hours	 of	 onset)	 and	 plenty	 of	 rest.	 Antibiotics	 are	 ineffective	 against	 the	 flu	 and	 are	 sometimes	 prescribed	 to	
prevent	a	secondary	infection	related	to	a	cold	virus.	Before	using	over	the	counter	cold	or	flu	treatments,	please	
consult	with	your	medical	provider.		

	
It	is	very	important	that	you	check	with	your	child’s	medical	provider	before	administering	aspirin	or	

aspirin-containing	cold/flu	products	if	your	child	is	under	18	years	of	age.	
	

Other	Information:	 	According	to	the	CDC,	people	who	have	the	flu	are	typically	contagious	from	1	day	prior	to	
becoming	symptomatic	and	up	to	7	days	after	becoming	symptomatic.	Therefore,	it	is	very	important	that	you	stay	
home	from	work	or	school	for	approximately	7	days	after	symptoms	begin	to	ensure	you	are	no	longer	contagious	
to	others.	Sometimes	when	you	begin	feeling	better	you	feel	well	enough	to	return	to	normal	activities	(including	
work	or	school),	however	please	keep	in	mind	that	the	goal	is	prevent	others	from	getting	sick	as	well	which	is	why	
the	CDC	recommends	staying	home	for	at	least	7	days	from	onset	of	symptoms.		
	
As	flu	season	approaches,	it	is	important	that	you	talk	to	your	medical	provider	if	you	are	unsure	if	you	can	
receive	the	flu	vaccine.	The	vaccine	is	generally	recommended	for	those	age	6	months	and	up.		According	to	the	
CDC,	people	at	the	highest	risk	for	flu-related	complications	are	those	with	underlying	health	conditions	those	over	
65	 years	 of	 age	 and	 children	 under	 5	 years	 of	 age	 (especially	 children	 under	 the	 age	 of	 2).	 Women	 who	 are	
pregnant	should	consult	their	medical	provider	before	obtaining	the	flu	vaccine.		
	
Hand	washing	is	an	easy,	and	very	important,	measure	that	people	are	encouraged	to	implement	to	assist	
in	preventing	 transmission	of	 the	 flu	or	cold	virus	 to	 themselves	or	others.	Vigorous	hand	washing	with	
warm	water	and	soap	for	at	least	15	seconds	is	best	practice.		
	
For	additional	information	regarding	influenza,	please	see	the	following	links	to	the	CDC	website	or	talk	to	your	
medical	provider:			https://www.cdc.gov/flu/prevent/index.html	and	https://www.cdc.gov/flu/about/keyfacts.htm		
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

From the School Nurse......
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Students	with	Asthma	and/or	Severe	Allergies:	
Illinois	State	Law	requires	 that	all	students	diagnosed	with	Asthma	
have	 an	 Asthma	 Action	 Plan	 on	 file	 with	 their	 school.	 An	 Asthma	
Action	Plan	 is	 a	plan	developed	by	you	and	your	 student’s	medical	
provider	that	provides	the	school	nurse	with	an	individualized	plan	
of	care	for	your	student	 if	 they	experience	asthma	symptoms	(such	
as	 coughing,	 wheezing,	 shortness	 of	 breath,	 chest	 tightness	 or	
difficulty	breathing).		
	
You,	your	student,	and	the	medical	provider	can	discuss	if	you	would	
like	your	child	 to	carry	 their	own	emergency	asthma	medication	at	
school	 if	 you	would	 like	 it	 kept	 in	 the	 health	 office	 at	 school.	 	 The	
Self-Carry	Form	for	inhalers	should	be	completed	if	your	student	will	
be	 carrying	 their	 own	 inhaler.	 The	Medication	 Authorization	 Form	
should	be	completed	if	your	student	will	be	keeping	their	inhaler	in	
the	 health	 office.	 The	 links	 to	 all	 the	 appropriate	 forms	 are	 listed	
below.	We	ask	that	you	print	out	the	forms	you	need,	sign/date	them	
and	have	 your	 student’s	medical	 provider	 complete	 the	 rest	 of	 the	
forms.	The	completed	forms	should	be	returned	to	the	School	Nurse	at	your	student’s	school.		
	
Additionally	 -	 It	 is	very	 important	 that	 the	school	nurse	be	made	aware	 if	your	child	has	a	severe	allergy	to	any	
food,	insects,	latex,	or	other	allergens.	A	Severe	Allergy	Action	Plan	should	be	completed	by	you	and	your	student’s	
medical	provider	and	be	turned	in	to	the	Health	Office	at	your	student’s	school	as	soon	as	possible.	The	link	for	the	
Severe	Allergy	Action	Plan	is	listed	below.		
	
https://www.d214.org/cms/lib/IL50000680/Centricity/Domain/445/AsthmaActionPlan.pdf	
	
https://www.d214.org/cms/lib/IL50000680/Centricity/Domain/445/SCHOOL_MEDICATION_AUTHORIZATION_FORM.pdf	
	
https://www.d214.org/cms/lib/IL50000680/Centricity/Domain/445/AAP_Allergy_and_Anaphylaxis_Emergency_Plan.pdf	

	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns,	
Please	contact	Morgan	Vogel	R.N.,		

Elk	Grove	High	School	Nurse,		
847-718-4473		

morgan.vogel@d214.org		
Fax:		847-718-4562	

	

	
	
	
	

From the School Nurse......
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2022	–	2023	ELK	GROVE	HIGH	SCHOOL	

	

GRADING	CALENDAR	
	
	
	

				
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

	 1st	Grading	Period	 2nd	Grading	Period/End	of	Semester	
• End	of	Quarter	1		 	 •	 End	of	Quarter	2/Semester	1	

	 	 	 Friday,	October	14,	2022		 	 Thursday,	December	22,	2022	
	 	 	 	 	

	

1st	Semester	Final	Exams	
	 	 	 	 	 	 •	Tuesday,	December	20,	2022	
	 	 	 	 	 	 •	Wednesday,	December	21,	2022	
	 	 	 	 	 	 •	Thursday,	December	22,	2022	
	
WINTER	BREAK	BEGINS	AFTER	STUDENTS’	LAST	FINAL	ON	DECEMBER	22nd	

	 	 	 	 	
	
	

	 3rd	Grading	Period		 	 	 4th	Grading	Period*		
	 	 •	End	of	Quarter	3	 	 	 	 	 •	 End	of	Quarter	4/Semester2	
	 	 	 Friday,	March	10th,	2023	 	 Friday,	June	2,	2023	
	 	 	 	 	 	 (Last	Day	of	School)	

	 	 	 	 	
	

2nd	Semester	Final	Exams	
	 	 	 	 	 	 •	Wednesday,	May	31,	2023	
	 	 	 	 	 	 •	Thursday,	June	1,	2023	
	 	 	 	 	 	 •	Friday,	June	2,	2023	
	
	
	

Senior	Final	Exams	(2nd	Semester) 
• To	be	announced	at	a	later	time	

 

GRADUATION:		Wednesday,	May	24,	2023	-	7:00	pm	
Robert	E.	Haskell	Stadium		

 
	
	

	
Revised:		10/14/22	
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January 1, 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Immunization Requirement for the 2023-2024 School Year: 
 
For the 2023-2024 school year, all students entering 12th grade shall show proof of having 
received two doses of MENINGOCOCCAL CONJUGATE VACCINE (Menactra, Menveo, MCV4) 
prior to starting school. The first dose should have been administered on or after their 11th birthday 
and the second dose on or after their 16th birthday. An interval of at least eight weeks between the first 
and second dose is required. Only one dose of the vaccine is required if the first dose is 
administered when the child is 16 years of age or older. You do not have to wait until your child 
is going into 12th grade to get the 2nd dose of meningococcal conjugate vaccine - once your 
child turns 16 years-old they are eligible to receive it.  
 
Your child may have already received both doses of the required Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine, 
however we may not have received proof that they were given. Please check with your child’s medical 
provider to determine if they received the two Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccines and, if they were 
given, please ask that they complete all information indicated below, including their signature and office 
stamp. If your child has not received both doses, you are required to get this vaccination for 
your child or your child will be subject to exclusion as described in the school code of Illinois.  
 
Your child will not be able to receive their class schedule or attend school in August until all 
immunizations are up to date. 
 
Please submit this completed form or an updated immunization record to the Health Office at Elk 
Grove High School as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Morgan Vogel R.N., B.S.N. Stephen Kolokziej 
Certified School Nurse - Health Services Assistant Principal of Student Services 
Ph:  847-718-4473 Ph:  847-718-4421 
Fax:  847-718-4562 Email:  stephen.kolodzi@d214.org		
Email:  morgan.vogel@d214.org 
 
     
Student Name:_______________________________________  ID#   _______________________  
 
 
Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine  #1: ______________________  #2: _______________________ 
 (Date) (Date)               
Physician Clinic Stamp and Signature:  ________________________________________________   
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1 de enero de 2023 
 
Estimado Padre/Guardian  

Requisitos de Vacunación para el año escolar 2023-2024: 

Para el año escolar 2023-2024, todos los estudiantes que ingresen al 12 ° grado deberán mostrar prueba 
de haber recibido dos dosis de la VACUNA CONJUGADA MENINGOCOCCAL (Menactra, Menveo, MCV4) 
antes de comenzar la escuela. La primera dosis debería haberse administrado en o después de su 
cumpleaños número 11 y la segunda dosis en o después de su cumpleaños número 16. Se requiere un intervalo 
de al menos ocho semanas entre la primera y la segunda dosis. Solo se requiere una dosis de la vacuna si 
la primera dosis se administra cuando el niño tiene 16 años o más. No tiene que esperar hasta que su 
hijo ingrese al grado 12 para recibir la segunda dosis de la vacuna conjugada contra el meningococo; 
una vez que cumpla los 16 años, es elegible para recibirla. 
 
Es posible que su hijo ya haya recibido las dos dosis de la vacuna conjugada meningocócica requerida, sin 
embargo, es posible que no hayamos recibido pruebas de que se le dieron. Consulte con el proveedor médico 
de su hijo para determinar si recibieron las dos vacunas conjugadas contra el meningococo y, si se las dieron, 
solicite que completen toda la información indicada a continuación, incluida su firma y el sello de la oficina. Si 
su hijo no ha recibido ambas dosis, se le exige que se vacune para su hijo o su hijo estará sujeto a 
exclusión según se describe en el código escolar de Illinois. 
 
Su hijo no podrá recibir su horario de clases o asistir a la escuela en agosto hasta que todas las vacunas 
estén actualizadas. 
 
Envíe este formulario completo o un registro de vacunación actualizado a la Oficina de Salud de la Escuela 
Secundaria Elk Grove lo antes posible. 
 
 

Atentamente, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Morgan Vogel R.N., B.S.N. Stephen Kolodziej 
Certified School Nurse - Health Services Assistant Principal of Student Services 
Ph:  847-718-4473 Ph:  847-718-4421 
Fax:  847-718-4562 Fax:  847-718-4515  
Email:  morgan.vogel@d214.org	 Email:  stephen.kolodzi@d214.org		
 
Nombre del estudiante:_______________________________________  ID#  _________________  
 
 
Meningococcal Conjugate Vaccine  #1: ______________________  #2: _______________________ 
 (Fecha) (Fecha)        
       
Sello de la Clínica del Médico y Firma:  ________________________________________________   
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Jobs requiring an 
associate degree or higher  

are expected to grow at a faster  
rate than those requiring  

less than a degree. 

 Source: Bureau of  
Labor Statistics

 “Our communities are going  
to thrive (with the help of the 

Promise Program). We’re going 
to attract good jobs, we’re going 
to attract businesses. I appreciate 
the collective commitment to what 

this is going to do to strengthen 
the entire region. It’s a really  

big deal long term.”

 —Arne Duncan 
former U.S. Secretary of Education

During their Freshman year  
of high school 34,357 students

have made the initial commitment
to their Promise Scholarship. 

Source: Harper Promise data  
as of January 2021

A SCHOLARSHIP OFFERED TO EVERY ELIGIBLE  
PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT IN THE HARPER 
COLLEGE DISTRICT THAT WOULD FUND UP TO TWO 
YEARS OF COLLEGE.

What if we could promise every public high school student in the 

northwest suburbs an associate degree tuition free if they’re 

willing to earn it? Think of the possibilities for students, parents  

and our local workforce. An associate degree. Tuition free.

Under the Harper College Promise Scholarship Program every 

eligible incoming public high school student in Harper’s district  

can earn an associate degree* at Harper College if they maintain  

solid grades, have good attendance, don’t repeat classes,  

graduate on time and provide service to their community.

*Students can earn up to 60 credits of tuition inclusive of dual credit,  
AP credit and other prior credits earned. As of 2021, more than $2.1 million  
in scholarship tuition has been administered to Promise students.

High School Class of 2025 and Beyond

Promise scholars Meha Patel, Arij Ahmed, and Madelyn 
Kuffel at a Harper Foundation Event.
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HOW IT WORKS

A PROMISE THAT PAYS FORWARD.

AT HARPER COLLEGE
A high school student who meets the Program’s 
requirements will earn the first semester of Harper 
tuition free. The student can continue to attend 
Harper College tuition-free, semester by semester,  
for up to four semesters (for a total of 60 credit hours 
inclusive of dual credit, AP credit or prior college 
credits earned before enrolling at Harper.)† , if the 
student meets the following criteria.

RIGOR/QUALITY
Minimum grade point average:

1st semester          2.2  
2nd semester         2.3 
3rd semester 2.5
4th semester 2.5 
No grades of D or F or withdrawal

PERSISTENCE 
 √ A student must attend full-time each  

 semester. (minimum 15 credit hours)

 √ A student must attend each consecutive  
 semester (fall/spring) until their certificate  
 or degree is completed –– up to four  
 semesters.

 √ Summer session tuition is not included  
 in the program.

COMMUNITY SERVICE
Service requirements must be performed 
through a Harper-related program.

Number of hours per semester:

1st semester          10  
2nd semester         10
3rd semester 10
4th semester 10

The criteria for the Harper College Promise Scholarship were developed by Harper College, area public high schools and 
northwest suburban business leaders to promote life skills and habits that will help students succeed in college and provide 
businesses with smart, skilled and motivated employees. The Promise Scholarship Program enables participating students  
to attend Harper without having to pay tuition† while they earn career certifications and associate degrees. However, signing 
up for the Promise program does not commit a student to go to Harper. So there’s no reason not to sign up! 

IN HIGH SCHOOL
The Program starts in the second semester  
of a student’s freshman year in high school.  
If the student meets attendance, rigor, quality, 
persistence and community service requirements,  
the student can earn up to two years tuition at 
Harper College.

ATTENDANCE
Students may only be absent:
2nd semester of freshman year  5 days or less
Sophomore year                  9 days or less
Junior year                                  8 days or less
Senior year                                  7 days or less

(3 tardies equal an absence)

RIGOR/QUALITY
Graduate college-ready.

Minimum annual grade point average  
(unweighted):
2nd semester of freshman year 2.0 
Sophomore year 2.25 
Junior year 2.25*  
Senior year 2.3*     
*No semester grades of D or F

PERSISTENCE
 √ Meet minimum credit standards at  

 the end of each year.

 √ Graduate on time with their class.

COMMUNITY SERVICE
Number of hours per year:
2nd semester of freshman year     5
Sophomore year                               10
Junior year                                       15
Senior year                                       20 

Visit harpercollege.edu/promise for full program details. Program requirements subject to change.

All participants are required to fill out a Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid or FAFSA (Social Security number 
required) and complete the financial aid process. † The 
Promise Scholarship is for tuition only. Fees and books are 
additional. See Harper’s website for current tuition and fees.

harpercollege.edu/promise
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D	214	PARENT	INFORMATION	
	
ASBESTOS	HAZARD	EMERGENCY	RESPONSE	ACT:	
	
In	 accordance	 with	 the	 Asbestos	 Hazard	 Emergency	 Act	 (AHERA)	 and	 the	 Illinois	
Asbestos	Abatement	Act	 (105	 ILCS	105/),	 you	are	being	notified	 that	 all	District	214	
facilities	contain	various	amounts	and	types	of	asbestos-containing	building	materials	
(ACBM).		These	materials	do	not	pose	any	hazard	to	individuals	unless	the	materials	are	
disturbed.	
	
The	 District	 maintains	 compliance	 with	 all	 applicable	 governmental	 and	 regulatory	
asbestos	rules	and	regulations.		The	District	also	maintains	compliance	with	the	Illinois	
Department	 of	 Public	 Health	 (IDPH)	 and	 Cook	 County	 Department	 of	 Public	 Health	
(CCDPH)	guidelines	 for	operations	and	maintenance	activities.	 	The	District	 routinely	
performs	operations	and	maintenance	activities,	required	inspections,	and	surveillance	
activities	to	verify	that	the	materials	are	being	managed	according	to	IDPH	and	CCDPH	
guidelines.	
	
The	 Building	 and	 Grounds	 Department	 of	 each	 individual	 facility	 and	 the	 District	
Operations	Department	have	copies	of	the	AHERA	Management	Plans	that	describe	the	
locations	of	all	ACBM.		These	plans	are	available	for	inspection	during	regular	business	
hours.		Contact	the	Director	of	Operations	for	more	information	at	847-718-7619.	
	
	
PESTICIDE	APPLICATION	NOTIFICATION	REGISTRY:	
	
All	District	214	facilities	practice	Integrated	Pest	Management	to	minimize	the	use	of	any	
pesticides	on	school	grounds.		The	Structural	Pest	Control	Act	(225	ILCS	235/)	and	the	
Lawn	Care	Products	Application	and	Notice	Act	(415	ILCS	65/)	requires	public	schools	
to	notify	parents/guardians	and	school	employees	at	least	48	hours	(two	business	days)	
prior	 to	 any	pesticide	 applications	on	 school	 grounds.	 	 The	 term	 “pesticide”	 includes	
insecticides,	 herbicides,	 rodenticides,	 and	 fungicides.	 	 The	 notification	 requirement	
extends	 to	 both	 indoor	 and	 outdoor	 pesticide	 applications.	 	 Excluded	 from	 the	
notification	 requirement	 are	 antimicrobials	 such	 as	 disinfectants,	 sanitizers	 or	
deodorizers,	insecticide	baits	and	rodenticide	baits.	
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Elk	Grove	High	School	

	
	
	
	
	
January	1,	2023	
	
Dear	Parent/Guardian	and	Staff	Members:	
	
In	1999	the	Illinois	General	Assembly	passed	laws	requiring	that	public	schools	notify	parents/guardians	
and	school	employees	at	least	48	hours	prior	to	any	pesticide	applications	on	school	property.		The	term	
“pesticide”	 includes	 insecticides,	herbicides,	 rodenticides,	and	 fungicides.	 	The	notification	requirement	
extends	to	both	indoor	and	outdoor	pesticide	applications.		Excluded	from	the	notification	requirement	are	
antimicrobial	agents	(such	as	disinfectants,	sanitizers,	or	deodorizers),	insecticide	baits,	and	rodenticide	
baits.	
	
Elk	Grove	High	School	has	therefore	established	a	registry	of	people	who	wish	to	be	notified.		To	be	included	
in	this	registry	for	school	year	2022-23,	please	complete	the	form	below	and	submit	it	to	the	Building	and	
Grounds	 Supervisor	 at	 your	 school.	 	 Any	 other	 questions	 you	 may	 have	 regarding	 the	 District’s	 pest	
management	practices	may	also	be	directed	to	the	District	214	Director	of	Operations	at	(847)	718-7619.	
	
	

	
	

School	Pesticide	Application	Notification	Program	Registry	
	

	
Please	notify	me,	at	least	48	hours	in	advance,	when	any	pesticide	applications		

will	occur	on	school	property.	
	
	
Parent/Guardian/Staff	member	Name:			 __________________________________________________________________		
	
Student	Name:			______________________________________________________________________________________________		
	
Address:			_____________________________________________________________________________________________________		
	
City,	State,	Zip:		Address:			___________________________________________________________________________________		
	
Phone:			_______________________________________________________________________________________________________		
	
School:			_______________________________________________________________________________________________________		
	
	
RETURN	TO:	
Building	&	Grounds	Supervisor	
Elk	Grove	High	School	
500	W	Elk	Grove	Blvd	
Elk	Grove	Village,	IL	60007	
(847)	718-4485	
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A	Message	from	Bill	Dussling,	
District	214	Board	of	Education	President		

	
Dear	Parents	&	Guardians,	

	
I	hope	that	you	and	your	families	enjoyed	the	holiday	season.	As	many	of	you	know,	
District	 214	 is	 in	 a	 time	 of	 transition.	 Superintendent	 Dr.	 David	 Schuler,	 whose	
leadership	over	17	years	has	positioned	us	among	the	nation’s	most	innovative	school	
systems,	 is	 leaving	 in	 February	 to	 become	 executive	 director	 of	 AASA,	 The	 School	
Superintendents	Association.	 	 In	 addition	 to	wishing	Dr.	 Schuler	well,	 the	Board	of	
Education	has	hired	a	firm	to	conduct	a	national	search	for	our	next	superintendent.	
We	will	keep	the	community	apprised	throughout	this	process;	look	for	updates	at	the	
Superintendent	search	page.	
	

What	 has	 not	 changed	 and	will	 not	 change	 is	 that	 a	 new	 calendar	 year	means	 new	 opportunities	 for	
students	to	expand	their	learning	experiences	in	new	and	exciting	ways.	
	
For	current	juniors,	Academy	and	Capstone	applications	are	open	and	due	January	16.	For	current	juniors,	
January	16	is	also	the	application	deadline	for	apprenticeships,	which	provide	pay	in	addition	to	invaluable	
on-the-job	learning	starting	this	summer	and	extending	through	the	new	school	year.	Finally,	for	current	
sophomores	and	juniors,	internship	applications	for	summer	2023	are	open	and	due	February	28.	Students	
may	learn	more	by	talking	with	their	school	counselor	or	success	coach	and	then	applying	at	apply214.org.	
	
Please	talk	with	and	encourage	your	students	to	apply.	These	learning	experiences	set	District	214	apart	
and	play	a	key	role	in	assisting	students	to	explore	careers	and	preparing	them	for	success	in	their	chosen	
careers.	These	are	the	opportunities	that	were	front	and	center	when	First	Lady	Dr.	Jill	Biden	and	three	
U.S.	Cabinet	secretaries	recently	selected	a	District	214	school	as	an	ideal	site	to	visit	while	showcasing	the	
value	of	career-connected	education.	
	
Also	in	this	newsletter	you	will	find	information	on	Community	Education	offerings	and	on	the	District	214	
Education	Foundation’s	scholarship	portal,	which	will	open	in	mid-January	and	allow	students		to	apply	
for	 invaluable	 financial	 assistance	 made	 possible	 through	 the	 community’s	 generous	 support	 of	 the	
Foundation.	 	 Anyone	who	wants	 to	 assist	 the	 Foundation	 in	 its	mission	 to	 support	 students	 and	 their	
families	 through	 school	 and	 throughout	 life	 by	 strengthening	 education,	 fostering	 well-being	 and	
expanding	opportunities	may	do	so	by	visiting	the	Foundation	online	or	reaching	out	to	Executive	Director	
Michael	Happ	at	michael.happ@d214.org.		
	
Sincerely,	

	
William	J.	Dussling,	President	
214	Board	of	Education	



EGHS Parent Newsletter 21   3rd Quarter - Januay 2023

 

 

Career	Pathway	experiences	for	students:		
internships,	apprenticeships	and	more!	

Parents	-	If	you	are	looking	for	a	unique	experience	for	your	student	during	their	junior	or	senior	year,	
search	no	longer!		D214	is	committed	to	helping	students	explore	careers	to	determine	what	they	want,	or	
do	not	want	to	pursue	after	high	school.	Our	Career	Pathways	Program	offers	students	a	wide	array	of	
options	to	prepare	them	for	a	bright	future.		Through	career	focused	courses,	students	can	explore	careers,	
earn	 college	 credit	 and	 industry	 certifications,	participate	 in	 internships,	 apprenticeship	programs	and	
much	more.		

● Internship	 applications	 for	 summer	 2023	 are	 open	 and	 due	 February	 28th.	 Students	 can	
participate	in	internships	in	all	Career	Pathways.	To	apply,	visit	apply214.org	(Current	sophomores	
and	juniors	are	eligible	to	apply).	

● Academy	&	Capstone	applications	are	open	and	due	January	16th.	Visit	apply214.org	to	apply!	
(Current	juniors	are	eligible	to	apply.)	

	

District	214	offers	a	wide	variety	of	programs;																														
which	one	is	right	for	your	student?	

	

Aviation	Academy	for	seniors	interested	in	becoming	a	pilot	or	aviation	
maintenance	technician	

			

	

	

Business	Middle	College	for	seniors	interested	in	
business	careers	
			

	

	

	
	

Cosmetology	for	seniors	interested	in	pursuing	a	career	in	hair,	nails	and	
esthetics	
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Multimedia	Academy	for	seniors	interested	in	journalism,	
broadcasting,	producing	or	editing	fields.		

	

	

	

	

Health	Science	Middle	College	 for	seniors	planning	 to	complete	a	healthcare	
certificate	program	at	Harper	College	following	graduation	from	District	214	

	

	

	

	

Medical	Academy	for	seniors	interested	in	a	post-secondary	degree	in	a	
medical	field	

			

	

	

Practical	Architecture	Construction	(PAC)	for	students	interested	in	
gaining	actual	onsite	work	experience	in	the	building	trades,	construction	and	
related	areas		

	
	

	

	

Apprenticeships	for	students	interested	in	gaining	paid	on-the-job	training	
in	the	areas	of	automotive	services,	Certified	Nursing	Assistant,	construction	
trades,	graphic	arts,	HVAC,	information	technology	(cybersecurity	and	
helpdesk),	manufacturing,	multimedia,	culinary	arts,	pharmacy	tech	or	
veterinary	tech.	

To	get	a	glimpse	of	what	the	Apprentice	experiences	look	like,	check	out	our	Apprentice	spotlight	videos	
on	the	District	214	YouTube	channel.	

Students	who	are	interested	in	any	of	these	programs	can	reach	out	to	their	counselor	or	their	building	
Student	 Success	 Coach	 to	 learn	 more	 about	 the	 program	 and	 any	 prerequisites,	 if	 applicable.																										
CLICK	HERE	to	apply	for	by	Jan.	16,	2023.	
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Happy	Holidays!		
	
The	District	214	Education	Foundation	will	launch	the	Scholarship	portal,	AwardSpring,	in	mid	January.	All	
applications	will	run	online	through	the	application	site,	unless	otherwise	stated.	As	the	date	approaches	
we	will	send	out	necessary	information	and	links	to	all	Seniors	and	parents.	
	
As	the	year	draws	to	an	end,	we	are	asking	you	to	make	an	end-of-year	gift	to	the	District	214	Education	
Foundation.	 Each	 and	 every	 gift	 has	 the	 power	 to	 transform.	To	 spark	 change.	 To	 advance	 equity	 and	
expand	opportunities.	To	have	an	impact.	Support	from	our	donors	and	sponsors	mean	that	we	will	be	able	
to	address	the	stories	of	real	need	that	we	hear	every	day.		
	
Want	to	help?	Join	us	in	our	mission	to	support	students	and	their	families	through	school	and	throughout	
life	by	strengthening	education,	fostering	well-being	and	expanding	opportunities.	For	more	information	
on	 how	 to	 support	 the	 D214	 Education	 Foundation,	 please	 reach	 out	 to	 Michael	 Happ	 at	
michael.happ@d214.org.		

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all	in	2023!		

 

 
 
 
Community	Education	Winter	/	Spring	Program	offers	something	for	everyone	

	
District	214	welcomes	community	members	of	all	ages	to	explore	the	wide	variety	of	Community	Education	
programming.	From	travel	and	performing	arts	 to	culinary	and	 fitness	classes	–	 just	 to	highlight	a	 few	
examples	–	there	really	is	something	for	everyone.	Additionally,	we	are	proud	to	offer	free	Adult	Education	
and	Family	Literacy	classes,	such	as	English	as	a	Second	Language	(ESL),	High	School	Equivalency	Test	
Preparation	(GED)	and	U.S.	Citizenship	Assistance.	
	
It’s	never	too	late	to	continue	learning,	and	at	District	214,	we	are	passionate	about	helping	everyone	in	
our	community	reach	their	full	potential.	Visit	ce.d214.org	for	additional	information	and	to	register	for	
classes.	We	hope	to	see	you	at	Community	Education	events	and	classes	soon! 
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Student Services

Important Dates

January 23-26 Adolescent Depression Awareness
Program (ADAP) for Sophomores

February 21-22 Signs of Suicide (SOS) for Freshman

March 18, 2023 Operation Snowball

March 11, 2023 9AM-12PM College Palooza for
Juniors

Course Selection and Internships

All students met with their counselors before winter
break and chose their classes for the 2023-2024 school
year. Please take some time to talk with your student
about their post-secondary plans and the classes they
selected.

Saturday Community Outreach

Dates Elk Grove High School will be in your community:

Saturday, January 21st, 10am-2pm
Saturday, February 4th, 10am-2pm

Saturday, February 18th, 10am-2pm
Saturday, March 4th, 10am-2pm

From 10am-12pm we will be doing home visits and from
12pm to 2pm we will be next to the main office. To make
an appointment for a home visit, please contact Gabby
Ramirez at 847-718-4778.

Social-Emotional Learning (SEL)

Impact of Social Media and Teens by FAIR Counseling:
This video introduces the importance of understanding
the impact that social media can have on Teens,
specifically, how it can interfere with their ability to
connect with others.

Strategies to Support Our Students

Glenbard Parenting Series (GPS) offers presentations
that help promote positive youth development and foster
healthy family relationships. All of their presentations are
FREE and open to the public.

Thu, Feb 16, 2023 6:00 pm - Virtual Event
Teen Relationships Today - Spanish Only

Thu, Feb 23, 2023 12:00 pm and 7:00 pm - Virtual Event
The Grownup’s Guide to the Human Teenager: How to
Decode Their Behavior and Develop Their Trust

Thu, Mar 16, 2023 @ 6:00 pm - at at Glenbard North
Grooming for Excellence: A Parent Academy - Spanish
Only

Click here for a full schedule of their events

Community Resources

Northwest Suburbs Resource Directory
Elk Grove Village Community Services
Suicide & Crisis Lifeline - call or text 988
Kenneth Young Center
FAIR Counseling
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Servicios Estudiantiles

Fechas importantes

Enero 23-26 Programa de Conciencia de
Adolescentes con Depresión (ADAP) para
estudiantes de 10 grado.

Febrero 21-22 Síntomas de Suicido (SOS) para
estudiantes de 9 grado.

Marzo 18, 2023 Operación Bola de Nieve.

Marzo 11, 2023 9AM-12PM College Palooza para
estudiantes de 11 grado.

Selección de Cursos y Pasantías

Todos los estudiantes conocen a sus consejeros antes
del descanso de Invierno y eligen sus clases del ciclo
escolar 2023-2024 Por favor tome su tiempo para hablar
con su estudiante acerca de sus. post-secondary plans
and the classes they selected.

Alcance comunitario del sábado
Fechas en que Elk Grove HS estará en su comunidad:

Sabado, Enero 21st, 10am-2pm
Sabado, Febrero 4th, 10am-2pm
Sábado, Febrero 18th, 10am-2pm

Sabado, Marzo 4th, 10am-2pm

De 10 am a 2 pm estaremos al lado de la oficina
principal. Para hacer una cita para una visita a domicilio,
comuníquese con Gabby Ramirez al 847-718-4778.

Aprendizaje socio-emocional (SEL)

Impacto de las Redes Sociales en Adolescentes de Los
Asesores de FAIR :
Este video presenta la importancia de entender el
impacto que las redes sociales pueden tener en los
Adolescentes, especificamente como puede interferir
con sus habilidades de conectar con otros.

Estrategias para apoyar a nuestros
estudiantes

Glenbard Parenting Series (GPS) ofrece presentaciones
que ayudan a promover positivamente el desempeño de
los jóvenes y fomentar relaciones familiares sanas.
Todas sus presentaciones son GRATUITAS y abiertas a
todo el público..

Jueves, 16 de Feb, 2023 6:00 pm - Evento Virtual
Relaciones actuales entre jovenes - Solo en español

Jueves 23 de Feb, 2023 12:00 pm y 7:00 pm - Evento
Virtual El Grownup’s Guia para la comunidad
adolescente: Como descifrar su comportamiento y
ganar su confianza

Jueves 16 de Marzo, 2023 @ 6:00 pm - En Glenbard
North Preparación para la Excelencia - Una Academia
para Padres - Solo en español

Click here para la agenda de eventos completa

Recursos de la comunidad
Northwest Suburbs Resource Directory
Elk Grove Village Community Services
Suicide and Crisis Lifeline - llame o envie mensaje de texto 988
Kenneth Young Center
FAIR Counseling
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CPYDCoalition CPYDCoalition cpydcoalition.orgCPYD.Coalition

Kenneth Young
Korner Tercer Trimestre - diciembre 2022

 Boletín para Padres de EGHS

¡Operación
Snowball!

El Consejo Asesor Juvenil de Elk Grove ha comenzado la 
preparación para "Operation Snowball". Operation Snowball 
es un programa juvenil internacional de un día que empodera 
a los líderes estudiantiles a través de la educación preventiva, 
la promoción comunitaria y el desarrollo de liderazgo para 
crear un impacto positivo. Los líderes estudiantiles han elegido 
temas comenzó un cronograma

La próxima reunión tendrá lugar después de las vacaciones de 
invierno el 10 de enero.

de agenda para estudiantes y 
miembros de la comunidad 
para la Operación Bola de 
Nieve. Los líderes estudiantiles 
también están en el proceso 
de llegar a los estudiantes que 
les gustaría tener un papel en 
la Operación Bola de Nieve.

Teen REACH es un programa extracurricular en tres escuelas intermedias del Distrito 59. 
Realizamos programas de lunes a viernes después del horario escolar dentro de las escuelas 
intermedias, lo que lo convierte en un lugar seguro y conveniente para los estudiantes y sus 
familias. Nuestra programación comienza todas las tardes con un refrigerio saludable y 
nutritivo para cada estudiante antes de brindar tiempo para que los estudiantes trabajen en 
la tarea u otras necesidades académicas con la ayuda del personal de Teen REACH. 
Terminamos nuestro día con un programa STEM (Ciencia, Tecnología, Ingeniería y 
Matemáticas), Habilidades para la Vida, Aprendizaje de Servicio o Recreativo enfocado en 
los intereses de los estudiantes y el apoyo de los compañeros. Cuando la escuela no está en 
sesión, también ofrecemos excursiones divertidas y educativas a los participantes. Teen 
REACH es un programa extracurricular y de verano gratuito que permite a los estudiantes 
aprender haciendo preguntas, probando nuevas actividades y convirtiéndose en líderes de 
la clase y de la comunidad.

Teen REACH
(Responsabilidad, Educación, Logros, Cariño y Esperanza)
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GRENADIERS	ATHLETIC	BOOSTERS	

	(GAB)	
	
GAB	is	the	parent	booster	club	that	supports	ALL	of	the	sports	offered	at	EGHS.		The	council	works	to	raise	
funds	 throughout	 the	 school	 year.	 	 	 These	 funds	 are	 generated	 through	 fundraisers	 in	which	ALL	of	 the	
proceeds	go	to	benefit	Grenadier	Athletics.	
	
We	would	like	to	send	out	a	big	THANK	YOU	to	all	those	who	sponsored,	volunteered,	or	attended	the	Gren’s	
Trivia	Night.		This	event	was	held	November	12th	and	was	a	success	in	many	ways!		We	had	so	much	fun	
while	raising	$$	for	our	Athletes.			
	
SAVE	THE	DATE!		Our	next	big	fundraiser	of	the	year	is	being	held	March	4th,	2023.		You	do	not	want	to	miss	
this!	It’s	the	Annual	Gren’s	Gala!		Don’t	let	the	name	fool	you,	it’s	a	casual	night	of	food,	fun,	raffles,	and	silent	
auctions.		It’s	just	a	great	evening	to	come	out	and	support	our	athletes	while	having	fun	with	friends,	you	
will	not	be	disappointed.			The	event	will	be	held	at	Manzo’s	in	Des	Plaines.		Keep	a	look	out	for	updates	as	
we	firm	up	further	details.	
	
We’re	always	up	to	something	so	be	sure	to	check	our	website	from	time	to	time.		GAB	can	be	found	at:	

https://sites.google.com/view/grenadier-athletic-boosters/home	
	
Another	way	to	support	our	athletes	and	get	involved	is	to	JOIN	US!		We	are	always	looking	to	welcome	new	
faces	and	hearing	new	ideas	on	how	to	help	our	athletes.			We	meet	on	the	first	Tuesday	of	each	month,	and	
our	meetings	 last	 from	45	minutes	 to	1.5	hours.	 	We	have	many	members	whose	 senior	 student	will	be	
graduating	this	year,	so	we	need	some	new	members	and	all	are	welcome.			
	

Meeting	dates	are	as	follows:	
January	3rd,	February	7th,	March	7th,	April	4th,	and	May	2nd.			

We	would	love	to	see	you	there.			
If	you	can’t	make	all	meetings,	not	a	problem;	come	out	when	you	can	and	see	what	we’re	all	about!			

	
One	of	 the	major	sources	of	revenue	 for	GAB	 is	 through	membership	by	our	athletic	 families	and	
school	community.	The	$25	family	membership/sponsorship	fee,	goes	a	VERY	LONG	way	in	helping	
us	provide	our	athletes	with	the	resources	needed	to	stay	competitive.			If	you	haven’t	done	so	already	
thru	registration,	PLEASE	check	out	our	web	site	to	become	a	member.	
	
	A	couple	of	other	ways	to	support	our	Grens	throughout	the	year:		
	

• You	 can	 find	us	 selling	various	 spirit	wear	 at	home	 football	 games	and	other	high	 school	
events.		New	items	could	pop	up	at	any	time	so	be	sure	to	check	back	often.	

• Shop	AMAZONSMILE!		Simply	log	onto	AMAZONSMILE	using	the	same	credentials	as	your	
standard	Amazon	account,	choose	Grenadier	Booster	Club	Inc	as	your	charity	of	choice,	and	
you’re	done.		As	you	shop,	a	portion	of	each	purchase	is	donated	by	Amazon	to	us.		It’s	that	
easy!	

	
Until	next	time…have	a	great	school	year!		GO	GRENS!!!		
	
GAB	Advisory	Council	
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CHOIR	CONCERT	–	December	2022	
We	had	our	combined	winter	concert	this	month	and	it	was	incredible.	Choir,	Orchestra	and	Band	did	an	amazing	
job	 getting	 everyone	 ready	 for	 the	 holidays.	 Thank	 you	 to	 the	 parent	 volunteers	 who	 helped	 in	 various	 areas	
throughout	the	night.	
	

CHAMBER	CHOIR	SINGS	AT	Christus	Victor	Lutheran	Church!	
	
The	Chamber	singers	had	the	opportunity	to	sing	at	Christus	Victor	Lutheran	Church’s	Christmas	
Music	Festival	this	year.	They	not	only	sang	with	the	CVLC	choir,	but	they	also	got	to	showcase	
their	song	from	the	winter	concert.	It	was	a	great	and	festive	day!	Thank	you	to	Mrs.	Luckett,	our	
singers,	parents	and	CVLC	for	the	opportunity	and	support.	
		
	
	
	

	

CONGRATULATIONS!		
	
We	are	so	proud	of	two	of	our	Junior	students,	Andrea	Sanchez	Luna	and	Monica	Johnston,	for	
being	selected	for	the	American	Choral	Directors	SSAA	National	Honors	Choir.	4,000	students	
across	 the	 nation	 auditioned,	 and	 only	 1,200	 students	 made	 the	 cut.	 They	 will	 travel	 to	
Cincinnati,	Ohio	with	Mrs.	Luckett	at	the	end	of	February	to	attend	the	ACDA	conference	as	well	
as	perform	on	the	final	day.	Congratulations	girls,	we	are	very	proud	of	you!	
		
	
	

HOLIDAY	PARTY!		
	
	
The	students	had	a	great	time	celebrating	the	holidays	with	some	pizza,	karaoke,	and	ornament	
making.	There	was	a	lot	of	singing,	laughter,	and	a	great	time	was	had	by	all.		
		

	
	
	

From	all	of	us	on	the	EG	Choral	Booster	Board,	
we	hope	you	all	had	a	happy	and	healthy	holiday	season!	

	
Please	join	us	for	our	next	Boosters	meeting	in	January	via	Zoom!		

More	details	to	follow	so	watch	your	in	box	for	an	email	from	Mrs.	Luckett.	
 

Thank you for supporting EG Choirs!!!  
 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact us at:  
e.g.choralboosters@gmail.com 
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Follow District 214 on Facebook and Twitter

Easy to Follow Simple Short Cuts 
When Calling Elk Grove High School

																							
	

	 	

																																			EGHS	Phone	Short	Cut	Menu	
	

This	is	a	short	cut	menu	if	you	would	like	to	bypass	the	recording	when	calling	EGHS.		
Keep	this	handy	so	when	you	call	you	can	go	directly	to	the	department	you	want.	
	
	 Press	*		 -		 For	Spanish	speaking	
	 Press	1		 -	 Attendance	Office	(to	report	an	absence)	
	 Press	2	 -	 Student	Services	(counselor/college	&	career/transcripts)	
	 Press	3	 -	 Athletics/Activities	
	 Press	4	 -		 English/Fine	Arts	
	 Press	5	 -	 Math/Science	
	 Press	6	 -	 Social	Sciences/World	Language/English	Language	Learners
	 Press	7	 -	 Career	Technical	Education/Library/Tech	Services	
	 Press	8	 -	 Health	Education/Physical	Education/Driver’s	Education	
	 Press	9	 -	 Administration	
	 Press	#	 -	 If	you	know	your	party’s	extension	(847-718-plus	extension)	
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Township High School District 214
Elk Grove High School
500 W. Elk Grove Blvd.
Elk Grove Village, IL 60007


